
 
13 September 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Open Evening 2024 

 

On Thursday 19 September, we will be holding our Open Evening for prospective families to visit and see the 

secondary phase of our academy. 

 

I will be delivering two speeches.  The first will be at 4:15pm and the second at 5:15pm. 

 

We will be open for families to arrive from 4pm.  Tours of the school will run through the evening, where family 

groups will be escorted by students to visit the different curriculum departments throughout the academy. 

 

Our SEND and Inclusion team will also be available for families. 

 

The event will finish at 6:30pm. 

 

Parents of our existing Year 6 families are welcome, and if you have any family or friends who would be interested 

in joining Dixons Allerton Academy in 2025, please pass on this information. 

 

I look forward to seeing many of you next week. 

 
Yours sincerely  

 
Danny Carr 
School Trust Leader and Principal 
 

 
 
 
 


